
Dear Respondent, 
  
We are a research team from China Standard Certification Center (CSC) .We invite you to 
participate in a research project to study “Harmonization road-map development on government 
procurement for energy-efficient products among APEC economies”. This research project is 
co-financed by Renewable Energy and Energy Efficiency Partnership (REEEP) and CSC. 
Attached to this mail, you will find a questionnaire about government procurement for 
energy-efficient products in your economy. We would really appreciate your time and effort for 
completing and returning the questionnaire. 
 
The results of this project will be utilized to develop a harmonization road-map for government 
procurement for energy-efficient products through market and policy research. Through your 
participation we hope to know the present situation of government procurement for 
energy-efficient products. We wish to define the baseline situation. Of course, we will share our 
results with you. On the other hand we have the confidentiality of the information you provided is 
guaranteed. No information is made available outside research group except aggregated form. If 
the subject of our research finds your particular interest, you are highly welcome to join our team. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the questionnaire or the study, you could contact us at 
CSC. Please contract Mr. Hu Bo with e-mail address: hubo@cecp.org.cn. We hope you can return 
this questionnaire in 20 days. 
 
Sincerely.  
   
Li Tienan 
Director for China Standard Certification Center 
 


